
B2G Diversity Management System  

Baltimore City’s Diversity Management System B2G is Coming Soon! 

The Minority and Women’s Business Opportunity Office (MWBOO) plays a critical role in the 
City’s relationship with suppliers and service providers.  MWBOO oversees compliance with 
Baltimore City Code Article 5, Subtitle 28 governing Minority Business Enterprises (MBE) and 
Women’s Business Enterprises (WBE).  All contracts over $50,000 are subject to MWBOO 
MBE/WBE contract participation goal requirements.  In tracking MBE/WBE utilization you will 
be required to register for the City’s Diversity Management System. 

The system is accessible to all firms doing business with the City and includes the following key 
features: 

 Submission of contractors’ utilization reports online with automated tracking of goals and 
participation; 

 Verification of subcontractor payments; & 

 Automated email communications with subcontractors regarding compliance. 

You will be receiving information regarding registration and training in the coming weeks. 

 


